
 
 

 

2020 Real Voices, Real Choices Consumer Conference 
 

Due to the COVID-19 crisis and the social distancing practice that may still be needed long-
term, the 2020 in-person Real Voices, Real Choices Conference is cancelled for August 30-
September 1.  However, a Virtual Presentation and Activities will be offered the week of 
August 30, 2020.   

 
Click for more information about the cancellation/change in the Real Voices, Real Choices 
Conference. 
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